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clicking on links or opening attachments.
     I am a nurse of 57 years, a mother, grandmother, and great grandmother.  I am an active
Sierra Club member and certified clinical herbalist., I support the rule change to the NM
Endangered Plant law.  The law will be strengthened and give native and endangered species
the protection they deserve and which animals already mostly have.  We need biodiversity. 
Collect seeds from the wild and scatter them.  
Thank you,
Jessie Emerson
      

-- 
Jessie Emerson,
"The only thing we have to do is decide what to do with the time we are given."
      Gandolf the Wizard
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